
Summer visitors 

 

Click here to find out 

more about the life and 

behaviour of these 

amazing birds & AEG’s 

Swift Project 

Spending the summer with 

us to breed and raise their 

young,  every year our Swifts 

arrive around the first or 

second week of May. Flying 

all the way from Africa, they 

are the last of our summer 

visitors to come. 

They  find ‘lodgings’ in old buildings, 

looking for small gaps under the 

eaves to nest in the roof space. In 

Addingham nests are found in the 

older parts of the village, around 

Main Street and Chapel Street 

particularly. Listen out for them as 

they form screaming parties, 

swooping low over the street and 

roof tops. 

As you walk down Main Street see if 

you can spot poo streaks on the 

stonework just below the eaves. 

https://addinghamenvironmentgroup.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/WFA1-_The-amazing-life-of-Swifts_onlineposter-2.pdf

